
This bill is poorly conceptualized and written.  It lacks any intellectual merit or degree of common sense.
Any inanimate item, whether it is a firearm, knife, chainsaw, or automobile, does not in and of itself present any danger to anyone 
who uses it safely.
Furthermore, it is totally ridiculous and inane to suggest that anyone should be responsible for any item or tool that is not in their 
ownership or possession.
Stop treating law abiding citizens of our community like criminals.  Start treating criminals like the criminals that they are.


